
DATE MINISTERS OF COMMUNION READERS BIDDING PRAYERS CLEANING ROTA 

 11th Oct Elaine,Teresa and Rose Lillian and Frank McK Jenny Pieta 

 18th Oct Doreen,Dennis and John Jim and Mike Lillian Volunteer 

Please remember in your prayers all the sick and housebound of the Parish especially:  Margaret Howard,  
Maria Renton, Frances Long, Frank Fearn, Brian Rowe, Mary Daly, Mary Hanby, Audrey, Ron and Ronnie Nielson Jnr, 
Robert Bailey, Louis Courtney, Jenny Watson, June Ward, Margaret Carlin, Ann Ferguson, Tony and Theresa Goulden,  
Dr John Hall, Jim Nunez, Sam Patterson, Peter Roe, Edna Pickering, Louise Rutherford, Celia Monro, and Eileen O’Neill.  
Austin Harrison and Louise Bradley (nee Harrison)    Please also pray for those who care for the sick and all those who 
grieve.    

  Please remember in your prayers those who have died recently and all those whose anniversaries fall around 
now:  Sophie Gill(12th Oct); Brenda Mary O’Brien(15th Oct); Baby Luke John Thomasson(16th Oct);            
Malachy Reynolds  (16th Oct); Thomas Lomasney(17th Oct); Francio Doherty(17thOct); John Herbert Johnson(18th Oct).           
May they rest in peace  

DAY Oct DAY MOORENDS STAINFORTH INTENTIONS 

Sat 11th 
28th Sunday  
In Ordinary Time 

10am Service of Word & Communion 
5:30 - 5:45pm Confessions 
6pm  Vigil Mass 

Tony Kelly 

Sun 12th 
29th Sunday  
In Ordinary Time 

10:30am Mass    Both Parishes 

Mon 13th  Weekday    

Tue 14th  Weekday 
Please pass on any 
Mass Intentions to 
John on 842962 or 
Frank on 841485 
- or at Mass on         
Saturday Evenings   

6pm Service of Word  & Communion  

Wed 15th St.Teresa of Jesus  10am Service of Word + Communion  

Thu 16th Weekday    

Fri 17th St. Ignatius of Antioch   

Sat 18th 
29th Sunday  
In Ordinary Time 

10am Service of Word & Communion 
5:30 - 5:45pm Confessions 
6pm  Vigil Mass 

Peter Roe 

Sun 19th 
29th Sunday  
In Ordinary Time 

10:30am Mass   
 

Both Parishes 

OUR LADY OF THE ASSUMPTION, EAST LANE, STAINFORTH DN7 5HF 

Parish Tel: 0771 479 3120   (If you need a priest urgently call Fr. Gus O'Reilly at St Peter's on 01302 342068) 

PARISH NEWSLETTER 11TH OCTOBER 2014 - 28TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME (Cycle A)  

 

Please hold in prayer Paul Vance aged 52 who died this last week and all his family and friends grieving his loss.        
Arrangements have not yet been made but it is likely that there will be a Funeral Service in our church at the end of next week.  

CAFOD FAMILY FAST DAY: Thanks to those who were able to make donations to CAFOD last week. £174.70 was   
collected and will be sent this week. 

PARISH IN COUNCIL:  Many thanks indeed to the 9 people who braved awful weather to come to our  meeting. We 
had a great conversation and will give more  information next weekend, but three things need to be noted now: Firstly, we  
noted that electrical repair and improvement work begins this Tuesday morning. Secondly, we agreed that NEXT SATURDAY 
18th October at 5pm there will be a practical half hour session with Billy and Frank on what needs to be done for   
funeral services or funeral masses. This is a really important time to ensure everything is as it should be for visiting priests or 
deacons and families. PLEASE try to come along if you might be able to help on a rota for any funerals. Thirdly, we decided to 
hold a “WINTER FAYRE” on Saturday November 22nd to which Santa is able to come and at which there will be lots of things 
to buy for Christmas as well as games and all sorts. We also hope our parish primary school will be able to have a choir    
singing and have a stall. More information soon, but please think about if you will be able to help in any way. 

CAFOD’s TAKING ACTION ON CLIMATE CHANGE, The event will take place this coming Friday 17th October at  The McAuley 
Upper School, Cantley Lane, Doncaster beginning with activities and stalls at 6.30pm. The     presentation will begin at 7pm 

and will end at approximately 8pm followed by refreshments.  

PARISH FINANCES: Collection Last week: £432.20; Mass Donation £5.00, Funeral £150.00 plus monthly standing   
orders and £583.54 from the funeral of Caroline which will be paid to a children’s cancer charity. 

OUR THANKS AS ALWAYS … to Fr Terry Brebner for being with us each Saturday night. It is greatly  valued by us all, 
acknowledged and very much appreciated as always. 

The Synod of Bishops continues at the Vatican and will  close on October 19th. Around 150 Synod Fathers are taking part. 
Pope Francis asks that we all remember them in our prayers. 

Parish Safeguarding/Child  Protection: Carol Flanagan (01302 868330)     

Bulletin: This week: Dennis    Next Week: Karen Please send items to frank.mcdermott@btconnect.com 

 

 


